
Eleanor Judge, Polly Anderson and Becca Potash. 
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June 10, 2007 - Greenwich Connecticut. A wonderful time was had by all at 

Greenwich Polo . Friends and family gathered to enjoy a day watching the Thomas B. 

Glynn Memorial Cup while also having the opportunity to view some of the most 

beautiful cars ever built as the Rolls Royce Atlantic Region Owner's Association 

displayed their magnificent vehicles. 

June 17 

Thomas B. Glynn Memorial Cup 

June 24 

East Coast Open 

For more information please visit: 

 

 

Greenwich Polo Club 

Thomas B. Glynn Memorial Cup 

Rolls Royce Atlantic Region 

Owner's Association 

www.greenwichpolo.com

www.blacktiemagazine.com


